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Memorandum 

To:   Council 

From:  Alexander Beyene, Planning Commission Liaison 

Re:    Planning Commission Liaison Monthly Report 

The Planning Commission meeting on September 10, 2024 included and addressed the following: 

 SUP #2024-001: Chick-Fil-A Drive Thru Expansion 

o The expansion of the drive through (extending the two-lane drive through to the 

payment/serving window) is intended to expedite mobile order pickup for customers and 

provide a more efficient service through the drive through lanes. The applicant has stated 

that in the short term the expanded lane will function as a bypass, but in the long term it 

will serve as a pick-up point for mobile orders, termed “mobile-through” by the applicant. 

o The Planning Commission unanimously voted to recommend denial of the SUP. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Alexander Beyene 
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